
 
“Every Student, Every Day” 
 

Memorandum 
 

Date:  February 11, 2019  
 
To:  Board of Directors of the Pendleton School District 16R   
 
From:  Chris Fritsch, Superintendent  
 
Subject: Revision to Superintendent Contract 
 
Background:  Executive Committee met on January 14, 2019 to discuss the Superintendent contract and 
evaluation.  During that meeting, it was determined Article XIII - Evaluation, page 5, of the Superintendent 
contract was somewhat vague. Board Chair, Dale Freeman, consulted with legal counsel on some clarifying 
language to align with our current practices.   
 
Proposal:  Attached are the recommended changes to Article XIII – Evaluation, as well as some language 
cleanup on pages 3 and 4. 
 
Recommendation:  Executive Committee recommends the Board discuss and approve the recommended 
changes to the Superintendent contract. 
 
Motion:  I move to approve the Superintendent contract as revised. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Motion for Approval: 

Made by _____________________________ Seconded by _____________________________ 
 
Motion for Rejection: 

Made by _____________________________ Seconded by _____________________________ 
 
Motion for Further Consideration: 

Made by _____________________________ Seconded by _____________________________ 


